
Statement:  High
Representative  Congratulates
Success  of  the  Film
“Grbavica”
The  High  Representative,  Christian  Schwarz-Schilling,  today
congratulated the success of the film “Grbavica” at the Berlin
film festival:

“The people of Bosnia and Herzegovina should be very proud of
this achievement. It is proof that Bosnia and Herzegovina has
film-makers and artists of the highest standards that can
compete on the world stage and win.”
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